

Chief Executive Officer John L. Lehr

Chair John W. Kozyak, Esq.

Board of Directors

Vice Chair Howard Morgan

Secretary Gregory Romero

Assistant Secretary
Marshall R. Burack, Esq.

Treasurer Stephen Ackerman

Andrew B. Albert
Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D.
J. Gordon Beckham, Jr.
Paul R. Blom

Karen Elizabeth Burke, M.D., Ph.D.

Alessandro Di Rocco, M.D.

Alberto Dosal

Richard Field

G. Pennington Egbert III

Stanley Fahn, M.D.

Guido Goldman, Ph.D.

Peter Goldman

Stephanie Goldman

Arlene Levine

Mindy McIlroy

Robert M. Melzer

Gail Milhous

Marcia Mondavi Borger

Paul H. Nathan

Joshua Raskin

People with Parkinson's Advisory Council

Chair Daniel Novak, Ph.D. January 17, 2018

Action Floor Systems, LLC 4781 N US Hwy 51 Mercer, WI 54547

Dear Friends:

As one of our most generous supporters, thank you so much for your recent gift of \$500.00 to the Parkinson's Foundation, which we received on 12/25/2017 In Memory of Carl Abendroth. I know you recognize the urgent need to improve the lives of people with Parkinson's. Your generosity speaks volumes about your commitment to fighting this disease and we are so appreciative of your support.

Your gift helps the Foundation serve the Parkinson's community in several different ways:

- Understanding Parkinson's through research toward a cure
- Ensuring better care for everyone living with Parkinson's
- Educating and empowering the Parkinson's community

Your support comes at a critical time because despite all we have accomplished, 60,000 people are diagnosed with Parkinson's disease each year — and we must reach more of them to ensure they receive the best Parkinson's care from day one.

So, thank you very much for generously supporting the Parkinson's Foundation.

I am glad you stand beside us as we fight this disease and search for a cure so that one day no one will have to face this disease alone. If you or someone you know has a question about Parkinson's, our Helpline is available at 1-800-4PD-INFO (473-4636) or helpline@parkinson.org.

Thank you for joining us in the fight to find a cure for Parkinson's disease.

Sincerely,

Kama Sanguinetti

VP, Development Initiatives

Please retain this letter as your gift receipt. Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, EIN #13-1866796. In accordance with IRS guidelines, no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift.